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OC Sheriff investigates Midway City shooting 
 

MIDWAY CITY, Ca. (April 26, 2023) – At 12:05 a.m. on April 26, 2023, Orange County 
Sheriff’s deputies were dispatched to the 15000 block of Van Buren Street in the city of 
Midway City reference a shooting.   
 
When deputies arrived, they located an injured 18-year-old man. Deputies provided 
lifesaving measures until the Orange County Fire Authority arrived and transported the 
victim to a local hospital. A second 18-year-old man, believed to be involved in the 
same incident, was located at the hospital with gunshot wounds.  Both victims were 
listed in stable condition. 
 
The Orange County Sheriff’s Department’s investigators responded, and the 
investigation is ongoing.  
 
If anyone has additional details that may assist investigators, they are asked to contact 
the Orange County Sheriff’s Department at 714-647-7000. Anonymous information may 
be provided through Orange County Crime Stoppers at 1-855-TIP-OCCS.   
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